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WORSHIP Next week, in worship, we will be looking at ‘moving on’. If children 

have any prayers, linked to this theme, that they would like to share 

during worship, they would be very welcome to do so.   

    Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week, Robin Class have enjoyed a fantastic sports day! It was great to see them all taking part so 
enthusiastically, and looking so thrilled with their stickers at the end of their races. When all of the sports 
days are complete, we will share with you the photographs kindly taken for us by Remi’s mum. Owls, 
Kingfishers and Skylarks have also had fun outdoors this week, as Miss Mifflin visited for some Forest 
School days. A huge thanks to Miss Mifflin, who ran some sessions linked to the work that children have 
been doing in science, but also did some fire-lighting and marshmallow toasting with the children, which 
they loved!  
We have a busy week ahead, next week, for the end of term. Today, a separate letter has been sent to all 
parents detailing our end of term arrangements and some staffing changes for the start of next term. In 
summary, we have the Year 6 children visiting Alderford Lake on Wednesday, our outdoor leavers’ 
service (which Year 6 parents can attend) at 9:30am on Thursday, and a non-uniform day on Friday with 
a visit from the ice-cream van. This involves a £1 charge which will be added to your School Money 
account, but you can ask for this to be removed if your child will not be taking part. You can find more 
details of all of these events in the letter.  
Below you will also find some key dates for the start of the new school year. We hope that these are 
helpful and will add new details to the ‘upcoming events’ as they arise. Have a lovely weekend!  
  

Mrs Deborah Sadler 

Headteacher 

REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 
Toy donations welcome! 

We are always looking to develop our 

Early Years and outdoor areas with 

different toys and resources to support 

learning. If any families have any of 

the following (or similar) that they no 

longer use, and would be happy to 

donate to our school, we would be 

incredibly grateful of your support: 

- Sand/water tables and trays 

- Chalk boards 

- Tuff trays 

- Building blocks (ideally 

wooden)  

- Toy cars (such as mini hot 

Wheels) 

 

  Reading Awards  

This week’s 

Accelerated Reader 

award winners are … 

Robin: Nieve 

Skylark: Poppy E and 

Georgia  

Well done to these four 

children!  

 

Well done, Eve! 
A big congratulations to Eve in 
Kingfisher Class! Eve recently achieved 
her 50m swimming award. This is a 
great achievement!  

 
School Money 

 
Please try to clear any outstanding 
balances on School Money before the 
end of term.  
This will be essential for all children who 
are leaving us at the end of term.  
If you have any difficulties making 
payments and would like to discuss this 
with a member of staff, please contact 
the school office.  
Thank you.  

Friday 16th July 2021 

AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Clubs 
 

Please note that all clubs (with 
the exception of Activity Zone) 
finish TODAY.  
 

Congratulations to this week’s 
Headteacher Award winners, who are:  
 

 
Hummingbirds: Harper and Archie  
 
Robin Class: John-James, Kimi, Reggie, 
Matthew and Ralph  
 
Skylark Class: Alys, William, Ava S and Niaz 
 
Kingfisher Class: Kizzy, Madeline, Jessie, 
Thomas and Mia G 
 
Owl Class: Sam, Isaac, Abbie and Bryn  
 
 
 

Wednesday 21st July – Year 6 Alderford Lake visit  
Thursday 22nd July – Leavers’ Service  
Friday 23rd July – Last day of term  
Wednesday 1st September – PD Day: School closed 
to pupils  
Thursday 2nd September – First day of the new term 
Monday 6th September – Topic Launch Day   
Friday 17th September – Tempest School Photographs  
Friday 17th September – Online Safety Event  
 

http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinTermDates

